
                                  

   

 

14/02/225 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Covingham Park Primary will be working with the Hope project from next term, 

looking at developing healthy friendships and relationships, based around the 

themes of kindness and respect. This will include training for staff, an assembly 

for children and some pupil workshops. 

Alongside this, we will be offering some Hope drop-in sessions for 

parents/carers. These are completely free and confidential sessions for anyone 

that is or has been suffering any form of domestic abuse/harm, or knows 

someone who is or has suffered, or if you wish to speak about children who 

have experienced domestic harm.  

There is no need to book for these, just turn up on the dates below and ask the 

office to see Heidi. 

4th March and 1st April – 08:30-09:30. 

 

Yours sincerely 

J.C Andrews 

Mrs J Andrews  

 

   

 

   


